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RECOMMENDATION LETTER TO Mr. JIRI HERMAN

September 1, 2019
To Whom It May Concern

I am writing this letter as a staff of Cardiology and Vascular Medicine Department, Faculty of
Medicine Universitas Andalas, Padang Indonesia, and also as a supervisor of international exchange
program for medical students in research and professional exchange.

I would like to state that Jifi Herman had attended cardiology internship in research exchange
including active participation in a research program : Effect of Remote Ischemic Postconditioning on
miRNA-145, Troponin I levels and Left Ventricular function in STEMI patients undergoing primary
percutaneous coronary intervention. Me and Jifi worked aside between the 1.7.2019 and 31.7.2019.
During this period he has actively attended different procedure as an observer on daily basis and has
also observed laboratory work at our biomedics department. He fulfilled all the agenda that I had
given, was always on time and was very reliable when given a task. I can sincerely say that he is a
hard-working and ambitious person, enhanced with good communicating skills both with the doctors
and the patients. Working with him was an enjoying moment for me and for his team. He stayed at a
host-family for one month. During his staying I could say that he showed a very good attitude and
made a very good bounding with his host-family. Furthermore, he also showed a positive open
minded and mutual understanding toward his totally new experience in Islamic and Minangkabau
culture, which I really appreciated so much.

I believe, Jiri will become a good doctor in any specialties that he would like to choose as a path of
his life. Any helps to enrich his experience to be a better doctor is much appreciated.

Sincerely,




